
 

 

    
 

 

 

Invitation 
 

In support of Observer status for ICES to the UN General Assembly 

 
Chargé d´Affaires a.i./Ambassador Mari Skåre, Mission of Norway, 

Legal Coúnsel Helge Seland, Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

and 

Secretary General Anne Christine Brusendorff,  

The International Council for the Exploration of the Sea (ICES) 

 

 

have the pleasure of inviting the PR and The Legal Adviser 

 

 to a reception  
 

 

on Thursday 25 October 2018 

6.30pm – 8.30 pm  

 
 

Official Residence of the PR 

305 East 51st Street, 32nd Floor, PHA 

 

 
 Please RSVP to Teresa.kristina.Hoel@mfa.no  by Wednesday 17 October 2018 

 

 

 
ICES is an intergovernmental marine science organization coordinating and 

promoting research oceanography, the marine environment, ecosystems and 

living resources in the North Atlantic Ocean and adjacent sea areas.  
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